
DATE: Sunday, 27th September 2020 

 
 

To:  Parents of students in Years 10 through 13: VIRTUAL UNIVERSITY FAIRS 
 
Dear parents 
 

Greetings from Saint Mary's. With the current times of uncertainty, we are more than ever 

conscious of the need to provide opportunities for our students to have opportunities to 

explore the world of higher education. 

 

With this in mind, we have been having University Information Sessions every Tuesday at 5pm for 

our years 10 to 13. Links for these sessions are sent to the students through the class teachers. 

Opportunities to interact with a wide variety of universities from any different destinations around 

the world are provided. Do encourage your children to attend sessions that they are interested in.   

 

In addition to this, we are forwarding links below for virtual university fairs that are taking place for 

universities from various countries. Please note the timings mentioned are of the destination 

country and not of the UAE. Students will need to register for these events in order to attend. 

Information about other upcoming events will be shared in the coming months  

 
UK-   
https://www.studyintheukvirtualweek.com/?fbclid=IwAR3gUk0GDXDmr22yywjnj34xLUiZqcs0-
iSoVZGZDqr0Ch31_B5rhBOUQjw 
 
USA  
virtualcollegefairs.org 
 
We wish you safe days ahead.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 
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